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Dear Board,

I have a big problem that 75% of people polled said that road repairs should be paid for by a gas tax and you are
planning to increase our property taxes. This is another example of a "representative” government NOT representing
the people. We all know that the super rich are heavily invested in petroleum. So, you don't want their profits to go
down, and, instead, you want to sock it to the poor and middle class. Why should a person who doesn't drive be
forced to pay for the roads? I plan on voting against all prent board members in the next election. Thanks for
screwing the people who don't have money! This is so so UNFAIR!!! This board is a complete farce of government.
You should all resign!!!

Vincent Scardino






